PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

The Lake of the Woods Economic Development Authority will hold a public hearing to discuss granting a Minnesota Investment Fund loan compliance extension to a local business. The purpose of the public hearing is to provide an opportunity for interested parties to express their views on the matter.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The meeting will be held in the Commissioners’ Room of the Lake of the Woods County Government Center. The hearing will take place Thursday, May 25, 2023 at 6:00 p.m.
All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing and present their comments. Those unable to attend the meeting may submit written comments to the Lake of the Woods Economic Development Authority at the following address:
Lake of the Woods Economic Development Authority
206 8th Ave SE, Suite 260
Baudette, MN 56623
All written comments must be received no later than the close of business on the day of the public hearing.  If you require special accommodations to participate in the public hearing, please contact the Lake of the Woods Economic Development Authority at least 48 hours prior to the meeting.
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